
Because of the devastating effects from Hurricane 

Harvey to our communities, our Breast Strokes: The 

Big Reveal event has been postponed. 

            Please join us on  

      Sunday evening, January 14, 2018 at  

              The Citadel. 

   More information and Invitations to follow.   

       As always, thank you for your support 

 

 

If your address has changed this past month because your home 

flooded, please let the Hadassah office know so that we are able to 

keep in touch with you.  

 

We can no longer accept magazines.  Please do bring us gently used 

Children’s and Adults’ books that we can donate to the VA, CPS, schools 

in need, and hospitals in our area. Books are most appreciated. 

 

 

 

 


